
Harman International Industries, Inc. 

 

C2PC Request Letter 
 
12/11/2024 
 
 

Nemko Canada Inc 
303 River Road 
Ottawa 
K1V 1H2   
Canada 
 
ATTN.: Reviewing Engineer 
 
FCC ID: APIPBENCOREES 
 

We hereby request C2PC Certification for the above mentioned FCC ID, 
originally granted on 01/12/2022 (date) 
 
The reason for this request is: 
 
The change under this application as following: 
1. Add a power board for alternative use, which has the similar functions with 

original one, but coming from different provider.  
2. Changed RGB light board 
 
There is no RF parameter change to the operating frequency band, rated 
radiated and conducted output power of the device. 
 
I attest that the certified device will not be capable of ad-hoc mode operation 
outside of the grant conditions.  
 
 
 
Kind regards 

 

Signed:  
 
Printed name: Terry Shi 
Title: Senior Prin.Engineer,Regulatory Compliance, Quality 
Date: 12/11/2024 
 


